
 
Representative Bonham and Williamson, 
I am writing in support of HB 4121 as a long time and now former resident of The Dalles, Oregon. I have been 
very concerned about a publicly funded jail having an ICE contract for Immigration detainees. Even though I am 
no longer a resident in your district, I believe this ICE contract is an inappropriate use of a tax payer facility and 
it affects all Oregonians. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beverly Sherrill 
Florence, Oregon 97439 

 


